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Unpaid Fees Policy 

Policy statement

We are a privately owner day nursery and not a registered charity. We charge fees at a daily or sessional rate. These fees cover our costs and benefit the children. Late payment of fees adversely affects our cash flow and increases our administration costs. The policy sets out how we handle unpaid invoices to protect the financial position of the nursery and for the benefit of the children.  

Procedures

· Parents are invoiced monthly or weekly depending on which method best suits their financial position.

· Payment of fees should be made either at the beginning of the week/month depending on your agreed invoicing method. Payment can be made by cash, cheque, credit card or Bacs transfer. We also accept Childcare vouchers.

· The nursery is sympathetic to parents/carers who are having or who anticipate having difficulty in paying and it may be possible to arrange an individual payment plan. Any agreement must be negotiated between the nursery manager and the parent/carer. Any family in this situation should contact the manager immediately and a meeting can be arranged.

· If fees are paid persistently late or not at all with no explanation, the nursery will issue a formal warning. Further late payment could result in the child’s place being forfeited.

· Once the child’s place has been forfeited the nursery will pursue payment of unpaid fees in the small claims court. 
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